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 Dear Parents  

We have had a fantastic St Patrick's day celebration today. We were treated to the story of St Patrick 

followed by traditional music played by Mrs Noonan and musicians from St Colman's college. The 

entertainment concluded with Mrs Noonan's Fireside choir and a dance display from our school's Irish 

dancers- such an array of talent!! Our assembly was followed by Ceili dancing and gaelic games. Thanks to 

Mrs Noonan, Mrs Mc Cartan and Mr Hillen for such a wonderful day. 

Thank you to all parents who supported this fundraiser. To date we have raised over £800 for this one 

event which is fabulous. Usually at this time of year we sell raffle tickets for an Easter egg raffle. Given 

everyone's generosity we intend to have a free Easter raffle and each child will be entered for this. We 

feel as if we have been asking for a lot of money so hopefully this arrangement will work for us all. 

Reminder- School will be closed on Monday 18th March for St Patrick's day. 

Enjoy a lovely long weekend, yours in partnership, 

Mrs Monaghan 

 

 

 

 


